
From: Baker, Amy C.
Sent: 11/7/2013 8:44:50 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Lunch

Thanks! Yes, I have moved back to 505. If your meeting is on the 5th floor you can stop by my office, 5210.

Amy Baker
California Public Utilities Commission
415.703.1691
amy.baker@cpuc.ca.gov

---- Original Message-----
From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.coml 
Sent: Thursday, November 07, 2013 8:43 AM 
To: Baker, Amy C.
Subject: Lunch

Hi Amy,

Where should we meet? I have a meeting that ends at noon at 505. Have you moved? If not I can walk over to the 
other building.

Congratulations on the new job! 
Meredith

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coni/about/conipanv/privacY/customer/
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